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USING CONTRACTORS

It has been our experience in the U.S. since 1989, that cleanup contractors do not want to use
OSE II because it is too cost effective and efficient.

One large contractor, who tested OSE 11, said "It works great, but we make more money the
old-fashioned way," i.e. using lots of labor, material, and time. Their preferred method is to
dig and haul.

Unfortunately, when you "dig and haul" your contamination, all you have done is move your
problem and you still own the contaminated soil!

Contractors should use OSE II. It would allow them to do a more effective cleanup and
would allow them to earn more profit.

You should require that your cleanup contractors use OSE II! It will save you money and
you eliminate your problem - permanently!
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